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Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

4th January, 1920.

: A Dear Sirs,
With reference to my letter of the 8th August

lagt and to your memorandum of the 10th September relative

to the steamer "SAN PIETRO", I shall be glad if you will

ascertain, and let me know, what arrangements are proposed

to be made for the Special Survey Mo.2 to be completed, in
view of the fact that the year of grace allowed by the
Society's Rules expired ot the end of last month, and as

it appears from the Shipping Papers that the vessel left

St. John, N.B. om the 20th ultimo for Naples.

I think it well to add that since my letter of
the Oth August no part of the survey onmt ae hull has been
held, but the Boiler Survey was completed at ﬁrmm in

October last and the Committee have assigned tihe record

BS 2,27 to ¢he vessel. To complete the‘gurvqy on 1 the
machinery the propeller, atdrm busi, ea&coﬂn&ﬁﬂ&a and

their fastemings, condenser, svesu pipes,
oV RS ter
and the arrangement of cedks, piypes, bﬁ‘ nn,

o oundation
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SeBo “SAH PIETRO“ ®

require to be examined.
You will observe that the survey of the screwshaft
will become due at the end of the Present month.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committes.

The Burveyors,

GENOA ,

o

Lloyd's Register
Foundation |
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